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News

The Washington Post Spoke With Seth 
Perretta on Barriers Faced With Plan 
Coverage of Abortions

Groom principal Seth Perretta was quoted in The Washington Post 
article, “Companies offer to help employees seeking abortions. 
It’ll be tricky,” which explored the myriad of potential financial 
and legal risks and barriers employers face in attempting to cover, 
or subsidize travel for, abortions their employees may seek across 
state lines.

“This is an interesting concept for employers because they’ve never been in a situation 
before where they had to worry that in administering their group health plans, their 
employees, officers or directors could face criminal liability,” said Perretta.

To read the article, click here.
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